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General	Announcements:	
Students	can	now	sign	up	for	second	session	of	Drivers	Ed.		On	Tuesday,	December	18th,	we	will	have	a	
meeting	during	lunch	for	8th	and	9th	graders	and	during	Advisory	for	10th-12th	graders.		You	must	be	
14	and	have	a	permit	to	sign	up.		Class	size	is	limited	to	40,	so	sign-up	early.		Classroom	and	driving	will	
begin	on	Thursday,	January	3rd.		Sign-up	and	get	a	parent	permission	sheet	from	the	Meadows	office.	
	
DC-G	Art	Club	will	be	participating	in	the	memory	project.		If	you	are	interested	in	creating	a	portrait	for	
this	service	project,	please	let	Mrs.	Busch	or	Mrs.	Duncan	know	by	Friday	afternoon.		Information	about	
the	memory	project	can	be	found	here:	https://www.memoryproject.org/	
	
Do	you	like	to	sing?	Dance?		Tryouts	for	Solo	Musical	Theater	for	BOTH	the	9th	Grade	Individual	Speech	
Team	AND	High	School	Individual	Speech	Team	will	be	on	Thursday,	November	15,	2018	in	Room	223	
(HS	Language	Arts)	from	7:15	-	7:45	OR	3:20	-	4PM.		Pick	a	song	from	any	musical	and	bring	it	to	life.		Any	
questions	-	see	Mrs.	Altman,	Mr.	Mohlis,	or	Ms.	Steger.	
	
JOHNSTON/DCG	VARSITY	BOWLING	TEAMS	Are	you	a	bowler?	Are	you	a	person	who	wants	to	play	a	
sport	but	can’t	run	fast	or	hit	hard?	Are	you	one	of	those	people	who	CAN	play	sports	and	want	a	change	
of	pace?	Or,	do	you	just	want	to	hang	out	with	your	friends	in	a	low-stress	environment?	If	so,	bowling	is	
an	activity	for	you!	Please	email	Owen	Smith	(smith.owen@jdragonmail.us)	or	Susan	Hayes,	Team	Mom	
(susan_and_girls@yahoo.com)	for	information.		TRYOUTS	are	Monday	and	Tuesday,	November	5th	and	
6th	for	boys,	and	Wednesday	and	Thursday,	November	7th	and	8th	for	girls.	All	tryouts	run	from	3:45-
5:15ish	at	Warrior	Lanes	(190	SE	Laurel	Street,	Waukee,	IA	50263).	No	experience?	No	problem!	We	take	
all	players	of	all	skill	level.	Nothing	is	required	to	try	out.	Just	show	up	to	show	us	what	you	got.	
	
Would	you	like	to	be	on	the	COVER	of	this	year's	DCG	yearbook?	If	you	like	ugly	sweaters	and	awkward	
photos	then	you	should	talk	to	Ms.	Christianson.	If	you	want	to	participate	in	the	photo	shoot,	you	must	
notify	her	by	November	9th	via	email	(ivy.christianson@dcgschools.com)	or	in	person.	We	will	only	need	
8-10	students,	so	speak	up	fast	if	you're	interested!	The	photo	shoot	will	be	held	before	Thanksgiving	
Break.	
	
The	DC-G	Drama	Department	presents	"The	Sound	of	Music"	on	November	8th,	9th,	and	10th	at	7:00	
p.m.		The	musical	is	directed	by	Kar	Gustafson	and	Jim	Shutt.	Tickets	are	on	sale	at	the	High	School	
Office.			Tickets	will	be	on	sale	during	regular	business	hours	(7:30	am-3:30	pm).		All	seating	will	be	
open.		Doors	will	open	each	night	at	6:00	pm.			Tickets	are	$7.00	for	Adults	and	$5.00	for	Students	K-
12.		Activity	Passes	are	accepted	for	admittance.		



	
JV/V	Boys	Basketball	Meeting	Thursday,	November	1st	at	3:30	pm	in	the	High	School	Media	Center.	
	
Interested	in	joining	the	dance	team	for	the	winter	basketball	season?	Please	contact	head	coach,	Ashley	
Sloan	at	ashley.sloan@dcgschools.com	for	more	information!	
	
Check	out	the	Job	Board	in	the	hallway	right	across	from	Student	Services.		New	opportunities	will	be	
posted	as	they	become	available.	
	
Activities:	
Thursday	November	1	
Cheer	Preview	Meadows	6:00	pm	
Boys	Basketball	Parents	Meeting-HS	Commons	6:30	pm	
Wrestling	Parent	Meeting-Meadows	Commons	6:30	pm	
7th	Grade	Band/	Choir	Concert	in	MS	Gym	7:00	pm	
	
College	Visits:		
Thursday,	November	1	
	 Ellsworth	Community	College:	10:00	am-Student	Services	
	
Volunteering	Opportunities:	
The	Winter	Warmth	Drive	needs	20	students	to	volunteer	on	November	10th,	8:30-11:30	and	20	students	
for	12:00-3:00.		Contact	Jenna	Atwood	at	515-988-4018	with	questions.		Sign	up	at	this	link:	
Winter	Warmth	Drive	Sorting	Day	Volunteers	Click	Here			
	
Net	Fest	Basketball	Tournament	in	Ames,	Iowa	on	November	17th:	Volunteer	to	help	with	this	5	v	5	
basketball	tournament	for	boys	and	girls	4th-8th	graders.	Contact	Jack	Wilson	via	
email	jack.wilson@iowagames.org,	or	register	at	this	link	to	volunteer:	
.https://events.clearthunder.com/NFBASKETBALL2018V	
	


